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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM 2 

JUNE 

Friday 13th                                 
Book Club due –TODAY 

 

JULY 

Wednesday 2nd                    
Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Thursday 3rd                      
Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Friday 4th                                         
Last day of term 2. 
Assembly 1.45pm                  
Early dismissal 2.30pm 

 

TERM 4 

Monday 21st                         
First day of Term 3 

Mon 21-Wed 23rd                 
GR 4/5 Camp-Queenscliff 

AUGUST 

Book week                                    
Mon 17th-Fri 23rd 

Friday 22nd                          
School Concert 

 Principal’s Message 

 

Term 2 Week 8       

Friday 13th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Although this week and last week have been 
shorter weeks, it has still been busy at Tylden 
Primary School!  

Last Friday, during our Curriculum Day, we 
spent the day looking at our current Curricu-
lum Units across the school and recapping on 
the essential elements of teaching and learn-
ing at Tylden. Staff worked hard to begin prep-
arations for their Term 3 Curriculum Unit 
Plans. This was a great opportunity for all staff 
to work collaboratively and really highlighted 
for me the great work that happens on a day-
to-day basis in all classrooms. 

Teachers are currently hard at work, collating 
and finalising the Semester 1 reports. We are 
hoping to be able to send the reports home on 
Friday the 27th of June. Parent/Teacher inter-
views will then be available the following week 
on Wednesday the 2nd and Thursday the 3rd of 
July, which is the final week of the term.  

On Wednesday, we welcomed home our 
Grade 5/6 students who attended Somers 
Camp.     Despite some of our students getting 
sick, it sounded like they all had a wonderful 
time and enjoyed the activities on offer and 
the chance to challenge themselves and make 
new friends.  

Over the past 3 Wednesdays, we have been 
lucky enough to have Joseph from Kelly Sports 
work with all classes to learn the skills involved 
in playing golf. We have one more session, this 
coming Friday. It has been great to see all the 
students engaged and enjoying this special 
opportunity. 

This week, we have been celebrating German 
Week. It has been great seeing the fun activi-
ties happening during German Classes. Whilst 
the Prep students are not learning German 
this semester, they have been lucky enough to            
participate in some fun classroom activities as 
well.  A big thank you to Ms Hodgman for her 
organisation with this. 

Just a friendly reminder, that when you are 
dropping off or picking up students from out 
the front of the school to please be mindful 
that you are not parking across or in resident’s 
driveways or moving their rubbish bins. I have 
had few reports of this happening, and it 
makes it challenging for our local residents.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Bree Sliwczynski 
Principal 
Breeana.sliwczynski@education.vic.gov.au 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Pictured: Quillen, Willie, Eliza, Charlie, Ivy & Cooper 
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK SOMERS CAMP 

ALL THINGS NUMBERS IN PREP 

Ivy-For a great effort with your information writing piece 

about our African countries. Keep up the good work. 

Willie– For your fantastic work on the Habitats and Change 

unit. We love your fantastic knowledge on animals and the 

way you share it with the class. Keep it up! 

Quillen– For being so eager to learn how to write a          

sentence! You are working so hard. Keep up the great work! 

Eliza– For working hard to improve your writing. You       

consistently look for ways to add description and create 

work that is engaging and fun to read. Keep it up! 

Cooper– For displaying respect to your class members and 

working hard in maths this week.  I am very proud of your 

efforts. 

Charlie– Your persistence to improve your writing this week 

has been great to see. Keep challenging yourself, you’re 

doing great! 

In maths, we have been learning how to use a number line! To help us understand how a number line works, we each             
represented ourselves as a number. We then worked as a team to put ourselves in the correct order, from 0 - 10.                            

This was so much fun! 

12 students from Tylden Primary attended Somers Camp.  

It was a nine day experience with 160 kids from many 

different schools in Macedon Ranges and Bendigo areas. 

There was many activities including the Challenging swing 

18.5m  tall, flying fox, orienteering, row boating, beach    

activities, and visited Coolart mansion, bush cooking and 

we made damper.  Saw many sea animals including Port 

Jackson shark, fresh water turtles, snakes. Met lots of new 

people and made lots of new friends.  We had such a great 

time.    By Willow & Oscar 

FROM THE OFFICE 

• Book club orders are due today. Please use the online Loop system to order. 

• We still have a number of families that have not returned their child’s Photography, filming & Videoing consent 

form. If you have misplaced this and require any one sent home please email the school.  

• Gr 4&5 Camp forms were sent home this week.  Could all forms be returned to school by 1st July 2025 

• CSE&F if you hold a concession card you are eligible to apply for this fund can you call into the office to collect a 

form. 
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CELEBRATING GERMAN WEEK 

Students participated in a range of activities as part of our German language celebrations this week. Grade 4,5 and 6           
students learned about the history and traditions of pretzels, and took part in a pretzel relay race. Students in Grades Prep 
to 3 explored the tradition of Lebkuchenherzen (Gingerbread hearts) and created their own cardboard heart to gift to some-
one special. We have also heard a selection of German music over the week, some classes have learned a fun German dance 
and all students have had the chance to guess how many “Gummibärchen” are in the jar and Mr Miller even came to school 
dressed up in a traditional german outfit. 

GOLF ACTION 

Over a 4 week period students in Gr 1-6 have been learning  

about golf.  Having lots of fun,  staying active and learning new 

skills. Who knows we may have the next Adam Scott                           

and Karrie Webb amongst us here at Tylden. 
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We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Kindness-—Resilience—Creativity  


